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MOUNT ROMMEL MINING LTD - market sensitive announcement. 
 
 
 All shareholders of the Company please note - 
 
The 100% owned subsidiary of this Company, Bonshaw Gold Pty. Ltd., has been granted two 
exploration licences over prime exploration ground at Clunes, in Victoria.  
 
In each instance, the licences have been granted over the exact same area for which there are 
already registered Land Use Activity Agreements with the Dja Dja Wurrung Clans Corporation. 
 
Details -  
 
South Clunes - EL 006406 - granted 24 January, 2018, registered 30 January, 2018, term 5 years 
from date of registration, renewable. 
 
North Clunes - EL 006473 - granted 30 January, 2018, registered 31 January, 2018, term 5 years 
from date of registration, renewable. 
 
Both licences have common boundaries with the primary licence held by the Company itself, being EL 
5492, Clunes. 
 
The grant of these licences instantly creates a future value for shareholders.  
 
The licences provide enforceable rights, subject only to performance of the terms of grant, considered 
fair and reasonable. 
 
The attached plan of the Central and North parts of Clunes Goldfield shows - 
 

1. The small area outlined in red (< 5 ha.) wherein are placed drill holes by the Company, 2005 
to 2015, identifying gold not worked by past miners. 

 
2. The proposed hole, North Clunes - intended to investigate a highly prospective site for gold, 

enabled by the grant of EL 006473. 
 
The above details, confirmed by written authorisations received in post on 5 February, 2018, will 
be provided to those attending the resumed AGM, 6 February, 2018.  
 
The South Clunes area is not shown on the attached plan. 
 
F.L.Hunt, 
 
Company Secretary, Mount Rommel Mining Ltd., 
Director, Bonshaw Gold Pty. Ltd. 
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